RE: Memo

To: Our Valued Customers
From: Peirone Produce Co.
Subject: RE: System Upgrade

Clarification of posted memo-

Peirone Produce will not be closed February 15" and 16%". We will be open as

usual, although order times may be affected. The software system upgrade
will simply restrict orders from being able to be entered during the 12-hour
window of 8pm Saturday Feb. 15% to 8am Sunday Feb. 16%. After 8am, all

orders can be placed via web or your salesperson as usual.

If you have any questions, please contact your salesperson.

As always, we appreciate your business, loyalty and understanding.
Sincerely,

The Peirone Produce team.
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